Date: 11/20/24

Mallard Creek STEM Academy

Governing Board Report

School Leader: Deanna Smith

Student Enrollment

Revenue Planning enrolled new

K-8 applications

Kindergarten 99 28

¥ 112 2

2 103 3

3 111 1

4t 111 1

5t 107 1

6" 100 7

7h 103 3

8th 98 2

Total 944 48

Criteria* Progress

Academics We are working on mid quarter assessments in Middle School and continue to support learners
in Tier 1 and Tier 2 learning.
We are preparing for Case 21 and iReady Mid Year Benchmarks. This data will be available
after the Winter Break and will guide our instruction through the remainder of the year.
National Junior Honor Society members will be announced in January. This will be our first
year in the program and we are thrilled to recognize the hard work of our Titans.
STEM Fair: December 18th students will have their STEM Fair projects on display for
families and prizes and awards will be announced.
The Parent Partnership Committee and coach Clay are organizing a school wide Spelling Bee.
We are excited to kick this off for the second semester.

Staffing Fully staffed.

Facility no report at this time

Budget BVA: Attached separately
Fundraising:
Grants:

Clubs and Athletics: | Clubs:
Girls Who Code
Superlative Club
Tae Kwon Do




Technology:

Community
Partnership:

The week of November 8th (National STEM Day) parents and community members came to
the school to share their careers in STEM with our students.

Titans Together is a school wide community service learning project led by Dr. Bloodworth and
the 8th grade Business Academy. We are collecting cans, pajamas and socks. Coca Cola
Consolidated has generously lent the school a trailer to collect and haul the items. Collection
will continue through December.

Culinary Committee 1st meeting. A group of students from 5th-8th grade met with our Cafe
Team to share their feedback on current menu items. Students took a survey and got to sample a
delicious fruit, yogurt and granola parfait that will be added to a future breakfast menu. We love
to provide our students an opportunity to help build and make the school community a better
place every day!

Akeelah and the Bee Movie night on Dec. 13th to kick off our School Spelling Bee.




